
ABSENTEE VOTING DUE TO COVID-19 

Voters are strongly encouraged to take advantage of the Absentee 

Voting Process due to COVID-19 and the anticipated historic turnout at 

polling places on Election Day. The deadline to request an Absentee 

Ballot or vote in-person at the Absentee Ballot Office is October 29.  

If you are voting Absentee due to the concern of contracting or 

spreading COVID-19, the appropriate box to check on your Absentee 

Ballot Application is: “I have a physical illness or infirmity which 

prevents my attendance at the polls (ID Required)” – this is the second 

box/selection on the Absentee Ballot Application. 

The ability to vote by Absentee Ballot due to the concern of COVID-19 is 

legal pursuant to the emergency rule issued through the authority of 

the Alabama Secretary of State. 

You may obtain additional information by calling (334) 874-2536. 


